(@iii)Mr A Baxter
To the Leader of the Council

‘To which Ministers within the Scottish or UK Government have you written to since
the last meeting of the Council on 10th September 2020, when did you write and what
was the topic of each correspondence?’

e Letter to The Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP, Chancellor of the Exchequer dated 17
September regarding the Coronavirus Job Retention Scheme as per the Council
Motion

e Letter to The Rt Hon Kwasi Kwarteng MP, Minister of State (Minister for Business,
Energy and Clean Growth) dated 17 September regarding the Early Day Motion EDM
#552 as per the Council Motion

e Letter to The Rt Hon Nicola Sturgeon MSP, First Minister dated 17 September
regarding COVID-19 as per the Council Motion

e Letter to Jeane Freeman MSP, Cabinet Secretary for Health and Sport dated 14
September regarding Home Farm, Portree, Isle of Skye

e Letter to Kate Forbes MSP, Cabinet Secretary for Finance dated 30 September
regarding Council Tax income on second and holiday homes

e Letter to Kevin Stewart MSP, Minister for Local Government, Housing and Planning
dated 5 October regarding the Local Government Boundary Commission for Scotland.



